
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES (BOT) 
WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING AT THE MESILLA TOWN HALL, 

2231 AVENIDA DE MESILLA. 
MONDAY- JULY 8, 2024, AT 5:30 PM 

LIQUOR ESTABLISHMENT  

LICENSE #1241 
 

Local business Heart of the Desert has relocated to a 

new location, 1701 Calle de Mercado, suite #1, Mesilla 

NM 88046. New Mexico Regulations & Licensing 

Department has received an application for a wine 

grower off-site liquor license. Public is invited to 

attend and give comment(s). 

ZONE: COMMERCIAL  
 

NOTICE 
 
If you need any accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in the hearing or meeting, 
please contact us at 524-3262 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
Posted on 5/23/2024 at the following locations: Town Hall - 2231 Avenida de Mesilla; Public Safety Building 
- 2670 Calle de Parian; Mesilla Community Center - 2251 Calle de Santiago; Shorty’s Food Mart - 2290 
Avenida de Mesilla;  - 2531 Avenida de Mesilla, and the U.S. Post Office - 2253 Calle de Parian. 


